
From: Debbie G
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission
Subject: Proposed Street Vacation for SW Greenleaf Ct east of SE Greenleaf Dr RWA 9234
Date: Tuesday, October 4, 2022 10:38:05 AM

Hello Planning and Sustainability Commission;
 
Please accept this as my statement regarding the above referenced matter.  As a
homeowner adjacent to the property in question, I am writing to say that the
vacation of this property is long overdue.  There is no practical reason to have it as a
paper road at all. 
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to me.  Thank you – Debbie Geffrard
 
Debbie Maxon Geffrard
503.720.6335
4108 SW Greenleaf Ct.
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